Page 2 of 5

From: Richard Nash [mailto:richardhnash@hotmail.com]
Sent: 07 April 2010 21:50

To; Clements Ian - MD

Subject: RE: Proposed Conditions

Importance: High

Dear PC Ian Clements
Thank you for your email and comments.

I refer to our telephone conversation earlier today regarding the latest time for
new admissions.

I am instructed by my client to agree to the addition of a further condition (over
and above those already stated in the Operating Schedule and previously
agreed with Police) namely:

" That there shall be no new admissions after 01.30 am.”

I am most grateful that we were able to reach agreement on all of the
conditions relevant to the Crime and Disorder Licensing Objective, and once
again thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

Richard Nash
Licensing Consultant



Banana's Tapas Bar, 374 Walworth Road
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From: raymond.goodman@iondon-fire.gov.uk

Sent: 17 May 2010 15:20
To: Milis, Dorcas

Subject: RE: Banana's Tapas Bar, 374 Walworth Road

Dear Ms Mills,

As requested confirmation that I have recently revisited Bananas Bar 374 Walworth Road will be
withdrawing my representation in relation to their application for license extension.
T will instruct our admin staff to issue a formal letter for you records.

Kind Regards

Ray Goodman
Inspecting Officer
London Fire Brigade
Southwark Fire Safety
Room 212

2668 Queens Road
New Cross

London

SE14 5IN

Tel: 0208-555-1200 + Ex 57284
Mob: 07825 996 417




